
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Mike Althoff, Public Works Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Grader Trade-in/Purchase  

 

DATE:  October 16, 2018 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

We contacted RDO Equipment for maintenance to be done on our current 1988 

Caterpillar motor grader; the maintenance was in excess of $6,000. At that time, due to 

the age of the grader, we decided to forgo any major repairs. RDO contacted us in regards 

to a trade-in option; the Cannon Falls Township is trading in their grader that is 11 years 

newer than ours and in significantly better condition. Our staff has reviewed the 

maintenance records of this grader and believes their quote for trade-in and purchase is of 

good value. The quote for the 1999 John Deere 772CH is $15,000 with the trade in of the 

1988 Caterpillar 140G Motor Grader.  The proposal was reviewed by the Public Works 

Commission and they are recommending Council approval of the trade-in and purchase 

of equipment.  I am recommending we use CIP funds for this purchase.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion to approve RDO proposal for grader trade-in and purchase.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: RDO Equipment Proposal  
 




